Hubbard, Sam
m ]

From: Mark D Toljanic

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 11:23 AM

To: Perkins, Charles

Cc: Hubbard, Sam ; Enright, Bill; Meskauskas, Mark
Subject: RE: Early Review 8/7

Charles

Following up on the e-mail below, we remain ready for early review. We do have some changes to the East building based
on our neighborhood meeting at which 3 major concerns were voiced; exits on Park and Fremont and resulting traffic;
parking; building height. There were no concerns raised regarding the West building so there are no changes to the West
building plans previously submitted. Attached is a revised site plan with a revised floor plan for the East building.

Exits on Park and Fremont and resulting traffic appeared to be the biggest concern. In response we have flipped the
building to the orientation of the original proposal and moved the exit to Walnut to align with the West Building.

Parking appeared to be the next biggest concern. In response we have removed the 6 northernmost units on the top floor
from the East building. This will eliminate the need for a parking variance as both buildings will now be at 1.5 stalls per
unit which is within code and well within the KLOA recommendation of 1.1 stalls per unit.

Building height and density was a close third. The removal of the above referenced units is also responsive to this
concern. Further the lower portion will be closest to the neighbors. This approach will allow for symmetry along
Northwest Highway.

If you have questions please call or e-mail.

Regards

Mark

Mark D. Toljanic

Martin, Craig, Chester & Sonnenschein LLP
2215 York Road Suite 550

Oak Brook, IL 60523

The information contained in this communication and attachments, if any, may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the
recipient named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and delete the original message and any
copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.

For more information about Martin, Craig, Chester & Sonnenschein LLP, please visit us at http://www.mccslaw.com/



shubbard
Rectangle


